FREE Workshop for BUDS Parents - Let's B Safe

Does your child know some of the most common lures used by predators? Do your children know how to respond safely should they hear these lures? Does your child know how to identify a safe stranger (besides a policeman or fireman)? Do you know how to teach your child about personal safety without scaring her? Do you know how to fit this important part of parenting into your busy day? Brenda Zofrea would like to invite you to join her in helping to insure that our most precious resource, our children, grow up happy and safe. Thanks to a grant she received, Brenda is able to provide this workshop to BUDS parents for FREE!

WHEN: Saturday, August 1, 2015 at 10:00 a.m.

<u>WHERE</u>: Lake Osprey Room at Keiser University (6151 Lake Osprey Dr, Sarasota, 34240)

Manasota BUDS will provide light refreshments. Registration opens at 9:30 a.m. The workshop will last approximately 90 minutes, including Q & A. <u>This is for parents/adults only.</u>

Please RSVP online: http://www.manasotabuds.org/event/LetsBSafe/

For more information about the Let's B Safe program, visit their website and recent SNN news report: http://www.letsbsafe.com & http://www.snntv.com/2015/06/16/lets-b-safe-program-teaches-kids-how-to-be-safe/